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12th May, 2023 

 
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you may remember, our school was inspected under the Catholic School’s inspection format on the 29th and 

30th of April. I am delighted to tell you that the report has been published and a copy is now available for you 

read on the website. If you would like a paper copy, please contact the office. 

 

Under the inspection framework, the school is judged in three categories: Catholic Life and Mission, Religious 

Education and Collective Worship. Each category is then broken down into three further sub - categories. We 

have been awarded a ‘Good’ judgement overall, which is an excellent achievement after the long journey St 

Leonard’s has been on. What is even more impressive is that the overall judgement consists of 6 outstanding 

gradings and 3 good gradings – so we are officially ‘Good’ with many outstanding features. 

 

The report clearly illustrates that the mission of St Leonard’s Catholic Primary School, ‘We learn, we  

grow, we shine in the light of Jesus’, is lived out and celebrated by all. It recognises that the school provides the 

highest levels of pastoral care for all children. The report also shows that prayer and liturgy is central to the life of 

the school and that religious education is at the heart of the curriculum. I am sure you will join me in thanking all 

of our wonderful staff for their dedication and commitment to all areas of school life. 

 

Perhaps the greatest point to acknowledge is the fact that the report recognises the great relationships we have 

between staff, pupils and their families – something I am especially proud of! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Dionne Dunn 

Headteacher 
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